
Gardening Activity 
 
The Gardening Activity is now flourishing, in preparation for summer.  Monti Don would be 
proud of our young gardeners!  We have planted Swiss chard, tomatoes, Geraniums, Zinnia 
and a few other bits.  We will wait for the threat of frost to pass before we plant things out. 
No doubt the highlight of our preparations is our wormery. We will soon be welcoming the 
Brandling family (Eisenia foetida) to their newly refurbished residence.  It is located in the 
leafy suburb of Tom’s Garden.  Our home produce, leeks (which were planted last autumn) 
will be delighting our chefs.  Talk about ‘from garden to plate’ - we couldn’t have less air 
miles than this!  
 
Should you have any seedlings to offer the young gardeners from your own abundant 
greenhouses, please drop Mrs Price or Mrs Switsur a note and we will gladly give your 
donations a good home around the school.  We hope to be selling plants towards the end of 
term to cover our costs.  Look out for posters on the greenhouse and feel free to visit our 
humble abode.   
 
Happy Gardening, 
 
The Young Gardeners 


